
SFA offer fans chance to be a
‘face  in  the  crowd’  at
forthcoming Scotland games

As there will not be a full crowd into
Hampden for Scotland’s upcoming October
fixtures, The SFA are still offering fans
the chance to be there, through the Fans
At The Game initiative.

Credit Scottish FA
Fans can get their very own personalised cut out, to be seated
in  Hampden  for  the  UEFA  EURO  2020  Play-Off  clash  against
Israel, plus the UEFA Nations League fixtures against Slovakia
and the Czech Republic.

Cut outs are priced at £20 each and are the best way to show
your  support  as  Scotland  looks  to  progress  to  a  Play-Off
showdown with Norway or Serbia, and maintain top spot in the
UEFA Nations League group.

Once costs are covered, all revenue generated will go towards
Give for Grassroots – The Grassroots Football Support Fund,
which aims to keep  young people playing the game they love
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throughout  the  Covid-19  pandemic,  by  supporting  grassroots
clubs.

Get your cut out here: https://scotland.fansatthegame.co.uk/

Donate  to  the  fund  directly  here:
virginmoneygiving.com/fund/GiveforGrassroots


